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August 2022,
Dear Parents/Guardians:

Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year. We are looking forward to working together as a team to help our students earn their high school diploma.  
As we start the new school year on Monday, August 15th, the staff at Cambridge High School looks forward to working with you and your child. Our Cambridge High School staff strongly believes that the education of children is a partnership between the home and the school.  Our partnership is crucial to the success of our students. As part of our mission to establish a partnership with home and school, we would like to share a few key dates for your planning purposes:

1. Tuesday, August 9th, 2021, Late Registration Night 

2. New for 2022-2023 CTE Cybersecurity 

3. Cambridge Night School Online EDGENUITY classes will be held on Tuesday and Thursdays beginning August 23rd thru May 25th 
4. Monday, September 26th, Back to School Night from 5:00-7:00.

5. Monday, May 1st, Open House from 5:00-7:00

For your convenience, the Cambridge High School office will extend their hours on Tuesday, August 9th  through 7:00 PM for any registration needs. 
For the first day of school, schedules will be posted in ATLAS.  As we are now a one to one computer school district, please have your student log into their school issued device to check for their schedule. In addition, students will receive a hard copy of their schedule in their first period class.

Cambridge Students have the advantage of having a flexible schedule to meet their individual learning needs. Breakfast is served immediately following first period. Bus tokens are provided to students living one and a half miles or more from campus. 

The staff at Cambridge High School is committed to providing an education that will prepare your child to be a college and career ready graduate and we look forward to working with you toward this goal. If you have any questions about the learning opportunities available, please contact your counselor at 253-6560.
Sincerely,

Pete Pulos

Principal
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